
 

Rho Deuteron  

Winter Newsletter 
Message From the Master 

Dear Brothers, 
 
It is my pleasure to serve as the current 
master of our great chapter. To start here 
is a little recap of what we’ve done so far 
and what we have planned for the near 
future: The new Rho Deuteron Colony 
began its journey in Fall 2015. Since then 
we have  strived to become the prominent 
Jewish Fraternity on campus that we once 
were. Just this past Fall we received our 
Charter again, giving our Colony the status 
of Chapter.  
 
By the end of the semester, we will be 55 brothers strong. We anticipate our 
numbers to continue to grow in the coming years. We have established strong              
relationships with our University’s Hillel and Chabad and are co-hosting a      
Shabbat dinner with Hillel on March 2nd. Our efforts to improve our             
community and to repair the world have also been at the forefront of what our 
brothers strive to do. This coming year our brothers plan to actively participate 
in UDance—a dance marathon in March that benefits the B+ Foundations—to 
help the families impacted by pediatric cancer. In April, we will be hosting an  
event the 70th anniversary of the Rho Deuteron Chapter. Stay tuned for more 
information on this to come in the following months.  
 
To our dismay, our chapter is still not recognized by the University of Delaware. 
Rho Deuteron brothers are serving an unjust punishment for crimes of the old 
chapter previously expelled from AEPi. We want to be back on campus so that 
future brothers can reap the full benefits that being an on-campus fraternity 
has to offer. I would like to create a dialogue to keep our chapter here to stay at 
the University of Delaware,  but can only do this with your help! I hope to hear 
from you while creating this dialogue. Please reach out to me at any time with 
the contact info listed within the newsletter. I hope to see many of you at the 
70th anniversary event in the spring. 
 
Most Fraternally, 
 
Master Alex Eisenberg 

Alpha Epsilon Pi - Rho Deuteron Chapter Winter 2018 
 

Contact Information 

Master Alex Eisenberg 

eisenberg97@gmail.com 

 

Alumni Engagement Chair 

Ethan White 

ewhitembd@gmail.com 
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Spring 2017 UDance Flag  

Football Tournament 

Brothers pose for a group  

photo outside of Memorial Hall 

Spring 2017 Brotherhood 

Barbeque  



 

Alumni Spotlight:   
Adam Zucker (1984) 

 

Brother Master Adam Zucker, graduated 
from the University of Delaware in        
December 1984, He then received his  
Juris Doctor at Delaware Law School in 
1988. Currently, he lives in Blue Bell, PA 
with his wife, Tamson Zucker, whom he 
met during college. They have a daugh-
ter, Rachel. Who is a current Honors Busi-
ness student at Delaware. Brother Zucker 
is a partner in the law firm of Mudrick & 
Zucker, P.C., in Conshohocken, Pennsylva-
nia where he focuses on Criminal De-
fense and Title IX defense advising.  
Additionally, Past Master Zucker is an 
elected township supervisor in Whitpain 
Township. He is the former president of 
the Montgomery County Trial Lawyers, 
and a past member of the board of direc-
tors of the Montgomery Bar Association. 

He is an instrument rated private pilot 
and enjoys flying his Beechcraft Bonanza 
to visit friends and family in New Eng-
land, Michigan and several other loca-
tions. He has used his passion for flying 
to pursue charitable endeavors and is a 
past president of Angel Flight East, an or-
ganization which coordinates flights in 
private aircraft for people who need 
medical treatment far from home. Addi-
tionally, he has been a bone marrow do-
nor through Be The Match Program and 
serves on his synagogue's board of direc-
tors.  
He has remained close to his AEPi broth-
ers and has stayed active in AEPi since 
graduating by serving various roles, in-
cluding advisor at the Temple University 
chapter. He has spoken at numerous 
chapters along the East Coast and at con-
claves about Title IX issues. Furthermore, 
Brother Zucker educates undergraduate 
brothers on Title IX issues and how to 
avoid and deal with Title IX complaints if 
they are filed. His accomplishments in-
clude also speaking at AEPi regional 
alumni gatherings on networking and or-
ganizing the annual Rho Deuteron tail-
gate with alumni Brother Steven Wei-
chert (88'). Currently, he is writing a risk 
management education program for un-
dergraduate chapters with other national 
alumni. The undergraduate brothers of 
the Rho Deuteron chapter thank Brother 
Zucker for his ongoing commitment to 
the fraternity and chapter. 
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Nathaniel Cohen 

Plans after graduation:   

 working in the            

pharmaceuticals  or      

energy Industry 
Nathaniel.Cohen@verizon.net 

 

 

Ethan White 

Plans after graduation: 

working at  Alpha Epsilon 

Pi Headquarters  
ewhitembd@gmail.com 

 

 

Aaron Ratner 

Plans after graduation:  

working  in the             

hospitality Industry 
Aaronmratner@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Ryan Schatzberg 

Plans after graduation:  

working in the financial 

sector or IT 
ryan.schatzberg@gmail.com 

 

Grant Knief 

Plans after graduation:  

Working in interactive 

media and web              

development 
gknief@mac.com 

 

Jay Bernstein 

Plans after graduation:  

working in real estate  
jaybernstein16@gmail.com 

Jessie Ackerman 

Plans after graduation:   

Working at JP Morgan 

Chase  doing financial 

Control 
jessedanielackerman@gmail.com  

 

Matt Sussman 

Plans after graduation:  

working at  Archin LLP 
giantmatt1996@aim.com 

 

 

 

Alex Schwartz 

Plans after graduation:  

working  in business or  

politics  
apscollege2014@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Drake Smith 

Plans after graduation:  

working  in software     

development 
drakemattsmith@gmail.com 

 

Robben Adar 

Plans after graduation:  

working in investment 

management or financial 

services industry 
robbenadar96@gmail.com 

 

 

Jake Brancleone 

Plans after graduation:  

working in transportation  

engineering 
 jab1295@gmail.com 

Congratulations 
2018 Graduates 
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Over  $15,000 raised for various charities 

including the Alpha Epsilon Pi Foundation, The 

Robbie Levine Foundation, and the B+            

foundation. 

37 new brothers recruited since Colonization 

Over 40 brotherhood and social events 

10 brothers attending birthright Israel program 

due to AEPi’s partnership with Taglit-Birthright 

Israel 

6 Awards to the Chapter and Individual       

brothers at AEPi’s 104th International               
Convention in Las Vegas 

1 Charter to recognize Rho Deuteron as a   

Rho Deuteron by the Numbers 

Rho Deuteron represents the University of        

Delaware at the Hillel International basketball 

tournament  

Brothers meet with Dr. Assanis  University of  

Delaware President 

The 2017 Chartering of the Rho Deuteron Chapter 


